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Dear Mr. Duke,
 
The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your request sent in via our website, as follows:
 

3636427 Feb 25 2020
 

In response, this is not a public records request for an identifiable record from the
Office of the Washington State Auditor.  We can give you 30 days to get back to us, if
you can elaborate on what you are requesting.  But, if we do not hear back from you
by September 14, 2023, we will close this request in our system.
 
Sincerely,
 
 

Mary Leider, CPRO
Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 | www.sao.wa.gov
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